
Calling all College of Fine Arts students! We are
looking for work by YOU to feature on this
year’s College holiday card. One submission
will be chosen to receive a $300 scholarship
and have their work featured on the College’s
holiday card!

Holiday Card
Competition

Scan to learn more and
submit your work, or visit
cfa.fsu.edu/holidaycard. 

DEADLINE:
OCTOBER 7

$300
SCHOLARSHIP


